-

S (N
COMMONWEALTH OF PENNSYLVANIARE‘»‘ =1 LuD
DEPARTMENT OF STATE
BUREAU OF PROFESSIONAL AND OCCUPATIONATARFAIRS P4 2: 02
STATE BOARD OF MEDICINE

¥ 245 P.0. Box 2649 MR D0 ST

Harrisburg, PA 17105-2649 F T L
(717) 783-1400 g

November 14, 2008

The Honorable Arthur Coccodrilli, Chairman
INDEPENDENT REGULATORY REVIEW COMMISSION
14" Floor, Harristown 2, 333 Market Street

Harrisburg, PA 17101

Re:  Final Regulation
State Board of Medicine
16A-4926: Nurse-Midwife Prescriptive Authority

Dear Chairman Coccodrilli:

On November 3, 2008, the State Board of Medicine delivered the referenced final rulemaking
package. Due to concerns expressed by the House Professional Licensure Committee, the Board is
tolling the review period of the Committees and the Commission to make revisions to the final form

rulemaking, as recommended by the HPLC.

The Board intends to submit revisions on November 17, 2008.

Sincerely,

%)
Ollice Bates, Jr., MD, Chairperson
State Board of Medicine
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cc: Basil L. Merenda, Commissioner
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Albert H. Masland, Chief Counsel
Department of State

Joyce McKeever, Deputy Chief Counsel
Department of State

Thomas A. Blackburn, Regulatory Unit Counsel
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Cynthia Montgomery, Senior Counsel in Charge
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